December 1, 2023

Dahlgren Township December 1, 2023 Special Meeting

The Dahlgren Township Board of Supervisors met for a special meeting on December 1, 2023, to
discuss applying for a LRIP Grant for Augusta Road. Present were Chairman J. eff Thompson,
Supervisor Brian Gennrich and Clerk Mary Olson.

Chairman Thompson called the meeting to order at 5:00 p-m.

On motion by Chairman Thompson and seconded by Supervisor Gennrich to approve Dahlgren
Township Resolution Number 107-23, A Resolution of Support for Local Road Improvement Program
Grant Application. Vote-aye-all-approved.

On motion by Chairman Thompson and seconded by Supervisor Gennrich that Dahlgren Township
agrees with the cost share breakdown of the project costs for the inclusion in the LRIP application. Vote-
aye-all-approved.

On motion by Supervisor Gennrich and seconded by Chairman Thompson that Dahlgren Township
agrees to split the cost of WSB Engineer Ron Bray’s professional preparation and submission of the
LRIP grant application (not to exceed total of $5000.00). Vote-aye-all-approved.

On motion by Supervisor Gennrich, seconded by Chairman Thompson to adjourn the meeting. Vote-
aye-all-approved. ,\
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